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September, 2020
Coaches:

It is hard to believe that we are still in the middle of these uncertain times, and I know that, like mine, many of your school districts are still struggling with the decisions to allow students to travel out of state and attend in-person meets.  Some states are going back to “business as usual,” while here in Kentucky, we are remaining in a holding pattern until we can see some major improvements in numbers.  However, hope springs eternal, and I am nearly certain that many of us will be traveling to the grand national tournament in Washington, DC over the Memorial Day Weekend in 2022.  
To join both the NCFL and the KCFL, the fee will be $100.00.  Please make checks payable to the Kentucky Catholic Forensic League.  I will pay the membership fees for all member schools to the national office when I have received all of the forms from the schools who are joining. 
Fill out the form and please make sure you have your principal/headmaster sign the form. FORMS ARE NOT CONSIDERED COMPLETE WITHOUT THE SIGNATURE OF THE PRINCIPAL OR HEADMASTER.
Return your form with payment by October 29, 2021.  Remember, I have a deadline for league membership, and every year I find myself scrambling to get enough schools to maximize our quota.  We have wonderful students in Kentucky who each year are true contenders on the national stage.  It would be a shame if we didn’t maximize their opportunities to go to nationals by getting enough schools to max out our quota from Kentucky! 
If you know of anyone who would like to receive a form, please contact me or Rosemary via email and I will forward it to them ASAP.  Typically, we need 26 schools to get to send the maximum of 6 students/teams in each event!  I know we can make that goal by October 29!   My email address is katy.cecil@larue.kyschools.us.  Rosemary’s is rosemary@purrfectdaycafe.com.
This year the KCFL State Qualifying tournament for all events (speech and debate) will be at LaRue County High School or virtually on March 5, 2022.  Looking forward to another wonderful season! 
Sincerely,

Katy Blair Cecil

KCFL Moderator
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